
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The timings from Monday 15th March are as below: 

Year Group Collection Point Arrival Time Departure Time 

Nursery Nursery gate 8.40-8.45 3.10-3.15 

Reception KS1 gate/KS1 Playground 8.40-8.45 3.10-3.15 

Year 1 KS1 gate/KS1 Playground 8.45-8.50 3.15-3.20 

Year 2 Main entrance (office door) 8.35-8.40 3.05-3.10 

Year 3 KS2 gate 8.45-8.50 3.15-3.20 

Year 4 KS2 gate 8.35-8.40 3.05-3.10 

Year 5 Top gate (car park) 8.45-8.50 3.15-3.20 

Year 6 Top gate (car park) 8.35-8.40 3.05-3.10 
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Welcome Back! 

It has been fantastic to see the all the children back in school this week and we hope 

that they are all settling back in nicely.  The children were delighted to see all their 

friends and teachers, and everyone looked very smart in their uniform. 

Term Dates for 2021 

(These are also available on the school website) 

 

SPRING TERM 4 January -  1st April 2021  

(HALF TERM 15-19 February 2021 

 

SUMMER TERM 19 April – 23 July 2021  

(HALF TERM 31 May – 4 June 2021) 

 

Staff training days: 

12 February 2021 

25th & 28th June 2021 

22 & 23 July 2021 

 

 

 

New Timings for Next Week 

In an effort to reduce the amount of time 

parents have to stay on site in the 

mornings/afternoons, we have reduced the 

drop off and collection times by 5 minutes 

per slot.  Collection points will remain the 

same. 

Please could we remind parents to be 

prompt when dropping off/collecting 

children and not to stay on the school site 

afterwards, so that social distancing 

guidelines continue to be followed.  Please 

can we ask that only one parent drops 

off/collects children and that children are 

supervised at all times when waiting in the 

car park. 

Thank you for your ongoing support and 

cooperation. 

 

 

 

We politely request that masks are worn at all times whilst 

on the school site, unless you are exempt from wearing 

one.  Many thanks 

mailto:secretary@indianqueensschool.org
http://www.indianqueensschool.org/


A reminder of next week’s menu.  This can also be found 

in the Newsletters section on the school website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Design a Book Cover Competition Winners! 
Thank you so much to all the children who entered our World Book Day ‘Design a Book Cover’ 

Competition! 
There were some fantastic entries and the staff loved looking at all the lovely designs that the 

children came up with-  We will be displaying all the designs in the school library. 

Please see below for the list of winners from each year group, and overall winners from Reception 

and KS1, and KS2.  Presentations of the prizes will take place next week. 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 

Freya and Isla Illyana Evie Summer and Lila 

Year 4 
 

Kenan 

Year 5  
 

Logan, Lewis and 
Bethany 

Year 6 
 

Amelie, Lilly-Grace, 
Jude, Harmony and 
Olivia 

   

 

 

Reception and KS1 

Overall Winner 

Roma 

KS2 Overall 

Winner: 

Bella  


